ARROWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

P.O. BOX 1836

MANASSAS, VA 20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

December 7, 2005        7:30p.m.

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees: Dennis Blasdell, Keith Keller, Karen Moyer, Beth Starrs, Kate James, Mike Mabry, Don Markel, Brenda VanPelt.

Meeting called to order at 7:40p.m.

Old Business – Previous meeting minutes approved with two corrections.

New Business

Treasury –Waste Management will raise their prices for 2006. 

· Right now we pay $9.32 per house.

· 2006 we will pay $19.42 per house. 

We will be looking for bids from other trash companies. Don thought Krista had some bids.

ARC

· 1 application submitted- sunroom on existing deck

· ARC Sub-committee (guidelines) wants to find consultant to help rewrite guidelines. Would like to see if Mr. Cummings (from Cummings &  Associates, Inc.) would lower his price. Bid was $5800.00 MOTION – Mike would like to get with Mr. Cummings and see if he could negotiate a bid of $2000.00 -$3000.00 for 20 to 30 hours of work. If not accepted by Mr. Cummings, committee will come back to the Board for a decision. Motion 2nd. Vote – APPROVED.

Neighborhood Watch –Boat damaged on Manassas Forge
Social Comm. – No news.

Community Time

Vote at January meeting for decision on RV’s, Trailers, and Campers. Results need to be counted in an open count. Mike will contact attorney for approval of postcards being sent out.

Meeting adjourned at 8:31p.m.
